CATHY PO BOX 23
GRAND LAKE CO 80447

October 21, 2019

Grand County Commisioners PO Box 264 Hot Sulphur Springs, CO 80451

Re: Marijuana Dispensary in Granby

Dear Commissioners:

I would like to voice my opinion for having a retail marijuana store in Granby. I live in Grand Lake and need to drive to Fraser to purchase my marijuana. I have my medical card with the State of Colorado. I use marijuana to help me sleep and reduce stress. It would be extremely helpful if I had a dispensary closer to home. I now have to drive 40 minutes to Fraser and over Red Dirt Hill, which we all know is a death trap.

Marijuana dispensaries also help our community with the additional taxes they pay. Marijuana is not going away, why not have Granby receive some of the tax revenue?

Please accept this letter as my desire to have a dispensary in Granby Colorado.

Thank you for your time.



CLERK AND COUNTY

OCT 35

2010 New -9 PN 4:27

Grand County Commissioners P.O. Box 264 Hat Sulphum Springs, CO 80487





STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PARTY